

Hi Karen,

Given the discussions at our recent meeting, I am keen to get the SoCG between DDC and CCC agreed. I have attached the latest version that has been produced. This follows the template that FHDC have used for their SoCGs, so it might be worth waiting to see if they get any feedback from the Inspector when DtC is considered at the examination (beginning of Nov).

I think it identifies the relevant strategic issues, there may be some more localised issues from potential site allocations. For example development in the Aylesham/Adisham area. I understand that when you met with Rebecca and Lois earlier in the year they raised the potential of further allocations at Aylesham. Subject to final member approval we are proposing to include two sites totalling approx. 1150 dwellings in the regulation 18 consultation. There are still a number of highways concerns to address, but we are working on overcoming these. If you would like any further information in relation to these proposals please let me know.

Please let me have any comments you have on the SoCG so we can move it forward.

Kind Regards

Ashlev



Mrs Ashley Taylor
Planning Policy and Projects Manager
Dover District Council
Council Offices, White Cliffs Business Park, Whitfield, Dover CT16 3PJ
Mobile: 07929076110

Email: ashley.taylor@Dover.gov.uk
Web: http://dover.gov.uk

My usual working days are Monday to Thursday

